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Web Announcement 6:  September 30, 2003 

EVES Extension 
In order to assure a smooth transition to the new Nevada MMIS, 
we request that you continue to use the current EVES system 
until October 10, 2003.   

The EVES web address is https://medicaid.state.nv.us. 

Please watch the First Health Services and DHCFP web sites for 
further information.  We apologize for this inconvenience. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


